
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL STREET, ROOM 245, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130-2341 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community
Date May 23, 2005 No.: 05-044 
    

Subject: Electronic Reproduction and/or Printing of U.S. Customs and 
Border Protection Forms 

Customs and Border Protection (CBP) Directive number 2110-036A, dated April 19, 
2003, outlined the requirements for the electronic reproduction and/or private printing of 
CBP forms. 

Prior to submission to a Customs port, any CBP form that is electronically reproduced 
and/or privately printed must be submitted for approval to the Forms Management 
Officer (FMO) at Headquarters.  The FMO will provide a written approval or denial for 
each request. 

Please submit a copy of all approval letters that your company received from the FMO 
regarding CF-301 Bond Forms to the attention of: 

Customs and Border Protection 
423 Canal Street, Room 236 
New Orleans, Louisiana  70130 
ATTN: Patricia Burke 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Burke at 504-670-2367. 

/s/
Merlin A. Hymel, Jr. 
Assistant Port Director, Trade 
Port of New Orleans 
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